LOWER WOODVILLE ROAD BRIDGE REPLACEMENT
DARRYL V. GRENNELL BRIDGE

ADAMS COUNTY, MS

Client: Adams County This Federal Aid Project included the replacement of a
Board of Supervisors bridge, 0.114 miles, and its approaches, 0.483 miles,

Fee: $2.33 Million totaling 0.597 miles.

Completed: 244 Working | Aafter completion, the bridge (No. SA01-043) was
Days, 2017 | named for then Supervisor, Darryl V. Grennell, and
later Mayor of Natchez.
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